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Please support this proposal for the sale of raw milk in Alaska. Alaska deserves to have the option
of consuming raw natural milk, and self sufficiency is imminent in Alaska as our nation falls into
demise. This is one positive thing to help our state. Thank you for listening to your constituents!


